
Albina Rotary Club Zoom Meeting    Sept. 30, 2020 

Members Present:  Yasuko Fields, Don Jones, Frances Moore, Lisa Pickert, Bob Rosenkranz, Craig 
Lewelling, Byron Kellar 

Guest:  Carol Lundgren, portland@minutemanpress.com 

●Francis reported receiving an application from the Kiwanis for funding.  We have already designated 
the Kiwanis in the 2020/21 budget for funding.  Francis to request Mark to send them a check for 
$600.00 

●Francis reported that she was finally able to make contact with Rigler Elementary.  They, like Cesar 
Chavez Elementary are interested in receiving English/Spanish dictionaries.  A total of 100 ES dictionaries 
and 20 English only dictionaries are needed.  There is $600 in our budget for dictionaries.  The 
dictionaries will need to be delivered to the school offices.  Finally, Frances asked about getting copies of 
the 4-way test to insert in the front covers of the dictionaries.   

●Frances mentioned that she will be attending a virtual fundraiser and offered to bring that information 
back to our group to consider doing.   

●Since we had a guest, Carol, who is exploring joining Rotary, Bob asked everyone to share why they 
joined Rotary.   

●Next week, an update on the Holiday Baskets will be on the agenda.   

 

 

The meeting closed at 1:00  PM.  Our next meeting will be at noon on Wednesday, October 7th. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lisa Pickert, 2020/21 Secretary 


